
EDIBLE YORK EXPRESS April 2019.

Edible York's next fundraising event is on Tuesday 21st May, 10 – 3.45. We 
are having stalls and a pop-up cafe at St Crux hall on Pavement.

To be a mammoth success we are recruiting a team of people (unpaid) to help on the 
day.

Please read on to see how you can help.

We have these roles to fill during the opening hours:

• Stall assistants.

• Cafe assistants.

• Meeters and greeters.

and before and after:

• Setting up, closing and logistics assistants.

If you volunteer with Edible York we will:

• Provide induction by email and on the day,

• Ensure a safe and friendly team to be part of,

• Provide refreshments.

All members of our team can choose which are the best times to take part. 

If you are interested please email info@edibleyork.org.uk. We will send you 
more details about the part you want to play.

Thanks for thinking about helping Edible York.
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